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UNITED STATES
ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. Ro54d

May 30, 1972

Docket No. 5C-263

Northern States Power Company
ATTN: Mr., Arthur V. Dienhart
Vice President of Enginecering
414 Nicollet Mall
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55401

Gentlemen:

A copy of our Draft Environmental Statement on environmental
considerations related to operation of your Monticello Nuclear
Generating Plant (Unit No, 1) is enclosed for your information
and use, Also enclosed is & copy of a notice of availability
of the statement that is being filed with the Office of the
Federal Register for publication.

Comments received on the statement will be forwarded to you.

Sincerely,

A/j ..:“ i ;,V::(’%~ / //k |

Donald J fkovholt

Assistant Ditvector for
Operating Reactors

Directorate of Licensing

Enclosures:

1. Draft Environmental Statement :
dated May 1972 j

2. Federal Register Notice ;

cc w/enclosures:

Gerald Charnoff i

Shaw, Pittman, Potts, J
Trowbridge & Madden

Washington, D, C. 20006 i
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dated May 1972 on the environmental coneiderations related to the

Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant, Unit No. 1, hes been prepared
end has been mace evailable for public inopection &t the locations
designated above, Copies of the Comaission's Dreft Eovironmentael
Stetement may be obtained upon request addressed to the United States
Atomic Energy Comrission, Weshington, D. C. 20545, Attention: Deputy
Director for Reactor Projects, Directorate of Licensing. 7Thie statement
supereedes the Statement of Environmentsl Considerations dated April 24,
4¥70, thet wes published in the Fed Repister on May §, 1970
(35 F.Re 7030).

Pursuant to Appendin D of 10 CFX Part 50, intervsted persons
may, Wathan fharty Cays dro. the date of puslication of t.is notice

in the Tedarel Rozister, suomit comments for the Cornission's consi=

deration on the Teport an. the Draft Envirenmental Statement.

Federal and state agencies ere being provided with copies of the
FEPOTL anc Lhe Pralt Lavitoanentes Statesent (40ces egentles nay obtain
these docurents on request), anc when comments thereon of the Federsl,
State and locai official’s are received, thay will be made available

for pudiic inspection ot the aboviedesiznated locations, Comzence



from interested menbers of the public on the Draft Environmental
Statement should be addressed to the United States Atomic Energy
Commission, Washington, D. C, 20545, Attention: Deputy Director
for Reactor Projects, Directorate of Licensing.
Dated at Bethesda, Maryland, this 26th day € lay, 1972,
FOR THE ATOM! " ENERGY COMMISSION
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: et /‘o“’, ‘ - . . >
Donald J. Skovholt
Assistent Director for
Operating Reactors
Directorste of Licensing



